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I am against this... legal united states citizens have the constitutional right to bare 

arms... what is it with dems and liberals wanting to change the constitution?? Maybe 

they should go back and read it as it says oir right to bare arms shall NOT be 

infringed... quit wasting taxpayers money on bills that are unconstitutional.. as a 

matter of fact. Quit wasting tax payers money altogether  


